
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council Lyt-Up - August 2017 
Illuminating our residents 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

Mrs Karen Wright, MILCM—Town Clerk  

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-

tc.gov.uk 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 

minutes of public participation at  8.15 pm.  

Agendas available via town noticeboards,  

library, help centre and  website           

  August Meetings 

The Council is on recess during August, with 

only the Planning Committee meeting:- 

Planning                 15/08/17    7.30 pm 

 

The Town Council Help Centre will continue 

to operate as normal. 

 

         Follow us on Twitter @LytMinUptonTC  

Sponsorship Opportunities 

 

We currently have a number of troughs and flowerbeds that 
are available to sponsor. 

 

This involves paying an annual fee which entitles you to an 
advertising board.  These opportunities exist at various loca-
tions throughout the town. 

 

We are also looking to introduce some new planters at the 
top of Moorland Way, on the grass verge either side of the 
pedestrian crossing and are looking for local sponsors for 
these. 

 

Please get in 
touch with the 
Town Council 
and we can 
provide you 
with further 
information. 

 

 

 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

 

Be Vigilant on Vandalism 

 
We regretfully report that there has been an increased number of incidents of vandal-

ism and anti social behaviour in and around the town—destruction of town centre 

flower beds by young people cycling through them, damage to the new graffiti art pan-

els at the skate park and the noticeboard at the Recreation Ground pulled from the 

ground to name a few.  Please, if you witness this type of behaviour please dial 101 (or 

999 if the event happening then and there, or if 101 doesn’t answer after 10 minutes).  

Let us not rely on the fact that someone else will do this.  We need to work together 

as a community to address this undesirable behaviour for it is you the tax-payer who 

ultimately pays the price of repairs. 

Councillor Vacancies 

 

We currently have a number of va-

cancies for Town Councillors.  Any 

community minded individuals are 

welcome to discuss the role and 

requirements—please contact the 

Town Clerk in the first instance. 


